State Capitol Salem, Oregon



State Treasurer
May 5

Sid ,-

There already has been a flow of telegrams and phone calls to me this morning from people alarmed about the turndown of HB 1601.

I thought maybe a meeting like this might encourage Monte to realize the keen public interest and support for HB 1601.

If you have scheduled a re-hearing, my thought would be that we could come down and urge approval of the bill. If you have not yet decided to re-open this issue, we would come down and request that your Committee reconsider its action on the bill with another hearing.

BN